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APPENDIX 3 

 
 
 
 

Mrs. Carole Soden 
 

Manor Farm House 
Chedglow 
Crudwell 

Malmesbury SN16 9EZ 
 
Mr. G. Batten, 
Director of Environmental Services 
 
Dear Mr. Batten, 
 
I was very concerned to receive the enclosed letter from Ashton Keynes School. 
 
I have had endless problems with this location, as you know, as I have sent you 
correspondence in the past.  The school, the Parish Council and I have had a lot of pressure 
and sometimes abuse, from the residents of Gosditch. 
 
The School has worked very hard to try and alleviate the problems – and now this happens.  
Understandably, they feel aggrieved and let down by County. 
 
I would be most grateful if this could be looked into. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Carole Soden 
 

 

 

 


